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Release Highlights 

 

 

 

 

 

Cross-Cutting 

 

• Introduced a new enrollment status for the graduate certificate programs, called ‘Leave Non-Degree’ 

 

 

 

 

Undergraduate Admission 

• Removed certain PII from Undergraduate Admission and Prospect screens to comply with a recent SCOTUS 
ruling 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
    
 

                                                                                                                                                                                        Contact Information        
 

                                                                                                  Chris Nolin, Director of Enrollment Systems – 412-268-8137, cnolin@andrew.cmu.edu    

 

• Release #141 introduced a new enrollment status for the graduate certificate programs, called ‘Leave Non-Degree’. It 
also removed certain Personally Identifiable Information (PII) from Undergraduate Admission and Prospect screens to 
comply with a recent Supreme Court of the United States (SCOTUS) ruling. 

•  

• New users are encouraged to review the S3 QuickStart Guide and the Web Tutorial section for basic instructions. 

mailto:cnolin@andrew.cmu.edu
https://www.cmu.edu/es/s3-project/docs/s3-guide.pdf
https://www.cmu.edu/es/s3-project/tutorials/index.html

